
Colchester Hayward 
Fire Department 

 

52 Old Hartford Road  Colchester, CT 06415  (860)537-2512  Fax (860)531-9393 

 

P-1 

 

March 31, 2022 

 

CHFD External Stakeholder Survey 2022 
 
 
Dear Colchester Resident or Business Owner, 
 
 
 The Colchester Hayward Fire Department is conducting a survey of its external stakeholders. 
Our external stakeholders are our community members which provide valuable feedback to see how we 
are doing and where we can improve. As an all-hazards emergency response organization, we want to 
ensure we are providing quality essential services and your responses will assist in providing feedback to 
assist with that evaluation. Please take a few minutes to complete the CHFD External Stakeholder Survey 
2022 to help us help you. The link below will bring you to the survey by either clicking on the hyperlink 
or cutting and pasting into your web browser. We look forward to hearing from you! The survey will 
close on Saturday, April 30, 2022. 
 
 
CHFD External Stakeholder Survey 2022: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZNCBJ5S 
 
 
 
Yours in Service, 
 

 
 
Steven Hoffmann 

Fire Chief 
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